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PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 13, 2023 
 
 
Draft Report on Alameda LAFCO’s South Livermore Valley Special Study 
 
 

The Alameda Local Agency Formation Commission’s (LAFCO) draft report on its South 
Livermore Valley Special Study is now available for public comment and review.   
 
The report has been commissioned to provide objective information and data that may better 
inform deliberations and potential future policy decisions pertaining to the South Livermore Valley 
area though the support of agricultural preservation policies and the extension of municipal 
services.  
 

The draft report on the South Livermore Valley Special Study can be viewed on the Alameda 
LAFCO website at www.alamedalafco.org.  Written comments may be submitted online on the 
LAFCO website or directly to Rachel Jones, LAFCO Executive Officer, at 
rachel.jones@acgov.org or via US Mail at: 224 West Winton Avenue, Suite 110, Oakland, CA 
94544.   
 
Comments submitted by Friday, August 11th will be considered in the development of the final 
report.  
 
Alameda LAFCO will hold a public hearing to consider adoption of the report and any specific 
actions in September or November 2023.   
 
Please contact Rachel Jones at rachel.jones@acgov.org or 510.670.6267 if you have any questions.   
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